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Dear Oregon Legislature,

I am a parent, small scale agriculturist, small scale business owner, and | am terrified by the
current climate crisis. | am equally, as terrified by the divisions in society that it is
exasperating among groups who, on one side; contain honest hard working citizens who's
primary aim is to provide for their families through their labor, and and the other side; groups
which contain many people who can afford to focus their personal energy and economic
resources to honest efforts to prevent more ecological destruction of our planet.

I believe it is time that State and National government invest in industries that provide for both
these needs and to demonstrate an honest commitment to the concept that these should not be
competing interests.

| support legislation that demonstrates its ability to do this, and | think that it is our State
government that needs to facilitate the bringing together( in a formal and civilized fashion) of
various representatives of those in favor, with those those apposed to Cap and Trade
legislation currently being considered.

Thank you very much for considering my opinion.

Sincerely, Xochitl Hernandez-Hill
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